Dear Applicant,

Congratulations! You've taken the first step to becoming an Intern for the Assault Survivors Advocacy
Program at the University of Northern Colorado. Thank you for your interest in joining our team. Review
this application packet and familiarize yourself with the position description and required qualifications.
If you feel this is an opportunity you wish to pursue, we welcome you to complete the enclosed
application.

Are you passionate about supporting survivors of gender-based violence? Are you interested in gaining
skills and experience in the advocacy field while working with a fun group of student advocates? Are
you looking for a meaningful way to impact the lives of fellow students on this campus? The Assault
Survivors Advocacy Program is currently selecting new interns to join our team!






ASAP Intern Advocate Application

Name: Bear #: Phone:
Anticipated Graduation Date: Email:
Major: Minor:

Which academic program/class is your internship with:

How many credits is your internship and how many total hours



Supplemental Questions (please type):
1. What interests you in becoming an Intern? What do you hope to gain from this experience?

2. What do you think are the root causes of gender-based violence (sexual assault, stalking,
intimate partner violence)?

3. What do you think is the role of an advocate and why is confidentiality important for advocacy?

4. If you were to design a project (event, poster campaign, workshop, brochure, etc.) on gender-
based violence (topics could include sexual assault, stalking, intimate partner violence, etc.),
what would it look like? What would you want students to learn from it?



